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Our Path toward Grace, Unity, and Understanding  
Nuestro camino hacia la gracia, la unidad y la comprensión  
Notre cheminement vers la grâce, unité et la compréhension  

 
The Conference Leadership Team (CLT) is responsible for preparing a World Service 
Conference (WSC) agenda that facilitates the active voice and effective group 
conscience of our fellowship. 
 
The Committee is looking forward to seeing all Conference members at the 2025 WSC, 
Thursday, April 24 through Sunday, April 27, 2025, at the Marriott Hartford/Windsor 
Airport Hotel, Windsor, CT. Delegates are scheduled to arrive on Wednesday, April 23. 
The Stepping Stones visit will be on Monday, April 28.  
 
The CLT continues to work on streamlining the agenda. This includes presenting items 
that could be held in advance as well as session placement on the Agenda. The CLT 
will present a standing motion to approve non-voting attendees who are annually invited 
to participate, rather than the standard procedure of presenting a Seating Motion for 
each WSC. If this motion is approved, there will not be a need for each Conference to 
vote on seating these attendees, which will save time. 
 
A discussion was held regarding the remaking of the Introductions/Roll Call session of 
the Conference. Members discussed different options and agreed there is an 
importance to the repetition of a person’s name. More to come! 
 
The CLT discussed and implemented changing the timing of the Chosen Agenda Item 
(CAI) invitation. The invitation has already gone out, and the new end date will be 
February 17, 2025. The process will remain the same as last year, with the CLT Chair 
and Co-Chair working with three Delegates to combine topics and reaching out to those 
who submitted them to make sure they are accurately being combined. The voting 
results will be provided for all CAI topics. The two CAIs chosen will be discussed in the 
general session at the WSC. 
 
In addition to the morning and evening Al-Anon meetings, Delegates will now have an 
opportunity to attend an Al-Anon meeting during the Conference day.   
 
The New WSC Members Onboarding session will be held via web conference on 
Saturday, January 4, 2025, from 1:00-2:30pm ET. New Conference members will be 
contacted and provided with the necessary information. We are so excited to meet you! 
 
The six-member Conference Leadership Team includes: 

• Chairperson and Co-Chairperson of Conference (both Trustees) 
• Associate Director—World Service Events & History 
• Chairperson of the Board of Trustees 
• Executive Director 



• Director of Programs 


